
 
 

 
 

 

NOTICE OF ONLINE PUBLIC ENGAGEMENT 
New Sanitary Sewer on Fair Birch Drive and Birchview Drive in the City of Mississauga 

Background: 

The Region of Peel has identified the need to replace the 
existing sanitary sewer that runs through rear-yard 
easements along the tributary of Lornewood Creek north 
of Fair Birch Drive.  A Schedule ‘B’ Municipal Class 
Environmental Assessment (EA) study was completed in 
August 2019, which identified the preferred alternative 
as the construction of a new sewer within existing road 
rights-of-way.  Since that time, the design of the 
preferred solution has been advanced. 

Online public engagement has been arranged to allow 
members of the public an opportunity to review the 
design of the proposed sanitary sewer on Birchview 
Drive and Fair Birch Drive.  Information will be provided 
on how construction will be managed and how it will 
affect traffic and daily routines. 
 

How to Get Involved: 

Online display boards will be made available to the public on https://peelregion.ca/public-
works/environmental-assessments/ beginning September 28, 2020. 

Paper copies of the display boards will be made available upon request. 

Please submit any questions or comments by October 16, 2020. 

 

Contact: 

If you would like more information about the project, or to submit questions or comments, please contact: 
 
Sarah Lobo 
Project Manager, Capital Works Wastewater Collection & Conveyance 
905-791-7800, ext. 8266 
Sarah.Lobo@peelregion.ca 

 
The Region of Peel is committed to ensure that all Regional services, programs and facilities are inclusive and accessible  

for persons with disabilities.  Please contact the Project Manager if you need any accommodations  
to provide comments or feedback related to this project. 

 
This notice was first issued on September 22, 2020. 

 


